
Year 6 Newsletter – Summer 2025 

Year 6 have worked fantastically hard both in the build up to and during SATs week. 

Everyone at St. Nicholas is very proud of all the hard work and resilience shown by all 

the year 6 children. We are now ready for the children’s final few weeks at St. Nicholas, 

before they begin their secondary school adventure! 

Curriculum 

We have plenty of learning still to enjoy, completing the curriculum before the end of 

year 6.  In History children will consider the concept of historical significance, when 

choosing a figure from the wider scope of history to feature on a new banknote. 

Geography will look at climate and biomes. In Science children will study the heart and 

circulatory system. In art the children will sculpt a cup and add decoration inspired by 

Ancient Egyptian patterns. We will do lots of problem solving and puzzle in maths to keep 

our maths knowledge in our memories. 

We will complete our writing curriculum writing narrative and non-narrative texts 

inspired by The Giant’s Necklace by Michael Morpurgo and Musical Truth by Jeffrey 

Boakye.  

Year 6 Leaver’s Production – 16th July 1.30 and 5pm 

We will shortly be casting roles for our Leaver’s Production of “Back to the Future”. 

There will be speaking and non-speaking roles available. Keep an eye out for more 

information about learning lines and costumes. 

Year 6’s Final Day- 18th July 

On your child’s final day at St Nicholas, we will be celebrating their successes throughout 

their journey with us. We would like to invite all parents to an assembly at 2pm, before 

we applaud their children as they leave the school for the final time. Tissues ready! 

General Information  

PE – This term there will be many sporting opportunities.  Please ensure the children 

have their kit in school everyday, including appropriate footwear.  This will include a 

sports day on 17th June 

Class Dojo- With Mr Turnbull’s departure and Mrs Quantrill’s arrival, we have had to 

launch a new Class Dojo for year 6. Please keep an eye out for your invite.  

Home reading – Children need to continue to read at home, to sustain their fluency in 

preparation for starting secondary school. Please continue to record this on Class Dojo. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mrs Quantrill and the Year 6 team  


